
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce the reopening of our school on Monday, September 15, 2023. We 

appreciate your patience and support during these challenging times. 

Updated Schedule: 

• 8:00 AM - 8:15 AM: Morning Arrival 

• 8:15 AM - 9:00 AM: First Period 

• 9:00 AM - 9:45 AM: Second Period 

• 9:45 AM - 10:30 AM: Third Period 

• 10:30 AM - 10:45 AM: Snack Break 

• 10:45 AM - 11:30 AM: Fourth Period 

• 11:30 AM - 12:15 PM: Fifth Period 

• 12:15 PM - 1:00 PM: Lunch 

• 1:00 PM - 1:45 PM: Sixth Period 

• 1:45 PM - 2:30 PM: Seventh Period 

• 2:30 PM - 2:45 PM: Dismissal 

Please ensure that your child arrives with the necessary supplies and maintains appropriate health 

protocols. We look forward to welcoming our students back and hope to make this a productive 

year. 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to the school office. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

Principal 

[School Name] 


